ANNEXE 6

Emailed (neutral) comments from Carol and Robin Crockatt:

————— Original Message--—--

From: Carol Crocka‘rt|

Sent: 17 February 2022 15:17

To: Matthew Stubbings <matthew.stubbings@ryedale.gov.uk>
Subject: Fwd: TPO 355/2021 The Old Wheelhouse

>
> Dear Matthew,

> We have spoken to our neighbour and wonder if we should extend the TPO to our copse which is a continuation of the copse from the Old
Wheelhouse .Could you please advise ..

> We have no objection to the TPO ,however the track is the only access to our house The Granary . The sewage tanker which is a large vehicle
accesses the sewage plant for all four properties and uses the track and our property as access so we would like to fully understand what the
implications are.

>Thank you .

> Carol and Robin

> Carol and Robin Crockatt



